Paulette Forman

From: Robb Forman [robbforman@gmail.com] #

Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 12:39 PM Pord RO
To: Paulette Forman 5X { $32
Subject: Fwd: MRM Solid Waste Permitting & SEPA

Attachments: 4596_001.pdf; MRM_2016_UpdatedSEPAChecklist_FINAL_Signed.pdf

Please get this to Dad to see if he can help me get this finished up with the county. Thanks

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Tristen Lamb <tristen.lamb(@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Date: Tue, Sep 18,2018 at 8:33 AM

Subject: RE: MRM Solid Waste Permitting & SEPA
To: Robb Forman <robbforman@gmail.com>

Robb,
Here’s the new cover letter for the SEPA checklist, to be submitted to CDS (across the street from Safeway).

I also attached the most recently updated SEPA checklist that | have on file, which can be submitted with the cover
sheet. Everything on that checklist looks good to go, with two exceptions:

® Holly Myers needs to be removed as a signatory

® Rather than Ag-20, the current zoning classificatjon of the property to be Urban Residential, in which your

gperations could be an allowed use//W/ /Z,p(_/% —Zl D
I think that's it. Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank You,

Tristen Lamb

Environmental Health Supervisor

Kittitas County Public Health Department

507 N Nanum St, Suite 102

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Tristen.Lamb@co.kittitas.wa.us

509-962-7005



From: Robb Forman [mailto: robbiorman@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 11:23 AM

To: Tristen Lamb

Subject: Re: MRM Solid Waste Permitting & SEPA

Great news. If you can send me the letter and checklist, we can get the SEPA updated as needed and sent in for
review. Sorry about the voicemail, all of our business calls go to my cell phone and I must have inadvertently
deleted it when going through messages. Thanks for your continued support in completing this process!

On Thu, Sep 13, 2018 at 10:44 AM Tristen Lamb <tristen.lamb/@co.kittitas. wa.us> wrote:

Hello,

I’'m following up on a voicemail I left at 509-201-0775 in late July or early August.
Holly Myers left Kittitas County to join the Yakima Health District last year, so I will be finalizing the

permitting process for your permit facility. I met with the County’s CDS Director and Planning Official to
determine the land use issues that paused the permitting process last year, and how we can move forward,

MRM construction will need to resubmit the SEPA, which was never formally processed or submitted at CDS.
I have an updated cover letter and checklist that will need to be submitted, with fees paid to CDS and Public
Works for review of the SEPA (all public health SEPA review fees will be waived).

Please let me know that you have received this email, and contact me at your earliest convenience for guidance
on submission of an updated SEPA checklist.

Thank You,

Tristen Lamb

Environmental Health Supervisor

Kittitas County Public Health Department
507 N Nanum St, Suite 102

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Tristen.Lamb(@co.kittitas.wa.us




509-962-7005

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County rmay be subject to public disclosure as required by law.
maossage id: 382b4591606dchbdac24bb87190004a14
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Trinity Farms
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Robb Forman
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